
 

PUBLIC 

 

Notice on the Comprehensive Cancellation of Handling Fees for Transferring funds from 

Personal Foreign Currency Notes Accounts to Foreign Exchange Accounts 

 

Dear customers,  

 

HBCN will completely remove the handling fee for transferring funds from personal foreign 

currency notes accounts to foreign exchange accounts (including additional commission on 

remittance from foreign currency notes accounts) with effect from Jun 3, 2024.  

 

You can log in to HSBC website www.hsbc.com.cn to check <Tariff of Accounts and Services 

for Wealth and Personal Banking Business> for more detailed information. 

 

For more enquiries, you can refer to your HSBC debit card for more detailed contact 

information.  

Premier Service hotline: 400-820-8828  

Advance Service hotline: 400-820-8878  
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